
Complete information about curbside trash and recycling pick-up for the City of Auburn may be found online at:
www.AuburnNY.gov/Streamline

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR 
CITY OF AUBURN RESIDENTS:

� e week of Monday, December 20, 2021 is Christmas week and trash and recycling 
will be picked up one day early in the City of Auburn for all residents.

� e week of Monday, December 27, 2021 is New Year’s Day week and trash and 
recycling will be picked up one day early in the City of Auburn for all residents.

� e Christmas Week Schedule is as follows:
• If your pick-up day is usually Tuesday, you will be picked up on Monday, December 20
• If your pick-up day is usually Wednesday, you will be picked up on Tuesday, December 21
• If your pick-up day is usually Th ursday, you will be picked up on Wednesday, December 22
• If your pick-up day is usually Friday you will be picked up on Th ursday, December 23
Also, there will be no leaf / yard waste pick up on Monday, December 20, 2021.

� e New Year’s Week Schedule is as follows:
• If your pick-up day is usually Tuesday, you will be picked up on Monday, December 27
• If your pick-up day is usually Wednesday, you will be picked up on Tuesday, December 28
• If your pick-up day is usually Th ursday, you will be picked up on Wednesday, December 29
• If your pick-up day is usually Friday you will be picked up on Th ursday, December 30
Also, there will be no leaf / yard waste pick up on Monday, December 27, 2021.


